Links Disclaimer

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Links to websites outside of the District or its server are included if they add information that may aid the user, and are included only as a public service.  Every effort is made to verify that the links are educational in nature, and related to the District’s educational mission, but the Internet is dynamic and volatile, and web pages can change suddenly and rapidly.  It is not unusual to find information or images that are objectionable.  Inclusion of a link does not constitute endorsement by the District of that site, or of any third-party sites to which it may be linked.  The user is advised that once you leave the District’s websites, even through links included on these pages, you may encounter inappropriate, illegal or inaccurate material.  The District is not responsible for the content beyond its websites and District server(s), or for any fees associated with the use of an outside site.  Proceed at your own risk.”
